
 

We’ve been doing our research! 

 

Join us as we take turns presenting our class 

research about plants and what they need 

to grow!  

 

- Where: ABC Elementary School Auditorium 

 

- When: After Parent/Teacher Conferences on Friday, May 10th, 2019 at 

5:00p.m. 

 

- Who: Mrs. Lauren’s, Mr. Jonathan’s, and Mrs. Lilac’s First Grade Classes 

 

- What: Comparing our plant growth methods research and what we all 

learned. 

 

 

 

 

Bring the whole family! Everyone is invited! 


